
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  March 12, 2021 
 
To:     Our Valued Customers 
 
Re:     Price Increase – 10% Effective June 1, 2021  
 
 
Due to steeply rising costs, Marino\WARE will raise prices a minimum of 10% on all 
products, effective for June 1st. This is in addition to the increase effective May 1st.  All 
quotations will reflect this increase.   
 
Marino\WARE will honor all quotations activated in accordance with the “Quote Policy,” 
which went into effect on January 21, 2019, and can be found on our website, 
www.marinoware.com.  Any quotes not activated within thirty days will be deleted. 
 
Please anticipate longer lead times in light of strong demand and limited supply.  We urge 
you to review any open job commitments with your customers and your Marino\WARE 
sales representative to ensure that the proper timeline and footages by product are 
established.   
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Marino\WARE  
 


